
June 11, 2015 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Point Beach Nuclear Plant Unit 2 
Docket 50-301 
Renewed License No. DPR-27 

10 CFR 50.55a Request, Withdrawal of Relief Request 2-RR-7 
Re-Categorization of Unit 2 Steam Generator Nozzle to Safe-End Welds 

NRC 2015-0034 
10 CFR 50.55a 

References: NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC letter to NRC, dated December 27, 2013, 
10 CFR 50.55a Request, Relief Request 2-RR-7 Re-Categorization of Unit 2 
Steam Generator Nozzle to Safe-End Welds (ML 13365A310) 

In the referenced letter NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC (NextEra) submitted a relief request 
for re-categorization of the four steam generator nozzle dissimilar metal welds installed in Point 
Beach Nuclear Plant (PBNP) Unit 2. Following a conference call with NRC Staff, NextEra has 
determined that it will withdraw this Relief Request. NextEra will be submitting a new Relief 
Request in the near future. 

This letter contains no new Regulatory Commitments or revisions to existing Regulatory 
Commitments. 

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. Michael Millen, 
Licensing Manager, at 920/755-7845. 

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of this submittal has been provided 
to the designated Wisconsin Official. 

Very truly yours, 

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC 

Eric McCartney 
Site Vice President 

cc: Regional Administrator, Region Ill, USNRC 
Project Manager, Point Beach Nuclear Plant, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, Point Beach Nuclear Plant, USNRC 
PSCW 
Mr. Mike Verhagan, Department of Commerce, State of Wisconsin 

NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC, 6610 Nuclear Road, Two Rivers, WI 54241 


